
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

On March 14, we concluded 

a great week with the TWR 

Global Content Team, 

meeting in Cary, NC. Twenty 

of us converged from around 

the world and the U.S. to 

pursue our priority strategies 

to reach the world for Christ 

with life changing media. 

After 5 years meeting only on 

Zoom, meeting in 3D was 

incredible! 
We will cherish this event of building 

relationships and having face-to-face time 

to work through things big and small. God 

was certainly at the center, and we sensed 

his Spirit guiding and galvanizing us. We 

enjoyed excellent training and workshops, 

along with worship, prayer, and powerful 

devotions, which inspired and equipped us. 

What a delight to be with so many faithful 

followers of Jesus who work together so 

well, despite daily distance separations of 

thousands of miles. 

Bridging Distances, Uniting Hearts 



 

 

 

Ted always teases that in order for me [Dawn] to be content after living in one place for a while, moving furniture 

helps me.  

Two years after transitioning from Cyprus to South Dakota, we are not moving the furniture around, we are actually 

moving again! For various reasons, my siblings and I are selling our (inherited) family home. We lived in this home 

whenever we were back in the USA for our "home" assignments since 1992.  Gratefully, we have lived with my brother 

in this grand structure for the last two years.  Acclimating back to the USA after so many years overseas has not been 

easy. Honestly, we couldn't have done it without our wonderful community at Faith Baptist Fellowship. After the 

mutual decision to sell our home, Ted and I prayed about staying in South Dakota or moving to another location. On 

a trip out East in September of 2023 we had driven through Kentucky and stayed with friends there. We loved it. 

After consideration and prayer, we decided Kentucky would put us closer to at least one grandchild. With the hope 

of moving there in July, this month includes a trip to the Lexington area to look at houses and get a feel for some of 

the area.  

 

 

 

 

In April, two friends passed away into glory. Both of them loved Jesus with all their hearts and gave to others generously 

of their time and talents! They were a part of our team, helping us to continue what we do with TWR. We wanted 

to honour them and say, "thank you!" As we were writing this prayer letter, we also heard 

of another friend, Rudy Cary, who is now 

face to face with Jesus. 

Please pray for each spouse as they 

continue to trust the Lord and live each 

day without their best friends.  

 

 

A Change Ahead... 

Please pray: 

~Ted continues all his responsibilities in his role at TWR continuing to work through this big transition we 

will be making.  

~Micah has been remotely plugging away at his Moody classes. He hopes to go back to Chicago for the fall 

semester for his last class, Senior seminar.  

~Micah does his Moody-required internship at our church here in South Dakota. Praise God for this 

opportunity!  

~Dawn has been working hard at packing and working with her siblings to stage their home for an official 

listing early this month.  

 

Well Done God and Faithful Servant... 


